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Core Values Day 

We started our week with a very special Core Values Day in school. This day 
was a whole school event where the children got to explore some of the Core 

Values that make up our school Mission Statement. We were very lucky to work 
with our friends in Class 3 exploring the values of ‘Having Fun,’ ‘Developing 

Creativity’ and ‘Supporting Our Community.’ We were able to link all 3 of these 
values together and have lots of fun creating art and songs which we then 

shared with the residents of Kingsfield Court. We had a lovely day! 

The children (and the residents) enjoyed the visit to Kingsfield Court so I am 
going to look at us going again in the future. 

Next week we shall be starting to feel slightly festive as 
we work on our Christmas card designs. These are very 
special Christmas cards though! When your child has 
created their design they will bring them home, and 
you will then be able to have their design made into 

actual cards, gift wrap or even 
gifts! We do, however, need to 
send them off before half term, 
hence the reason for the early 

festivities...although, Mr. 
Wright thinks it’s never too 

early for a spot of Christmas! 
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Homework 

This week’s homework is linked to our History work. 
This week we have been looking at Victorian toys. 

One of the most popular toys of that era was a 
thaumatrope. For your homework I would like you 

to make a thaumotrope. You will 
need some scissors and some string. 

There is also a Story Time With   
Jesus which links to the work we 
have been doing in RE, all about 
how God cares for everyone and 

everything. 

 Star of the 
Week 

for being so enthusiastic 
about EVERYTHING this 

week! 

Well Done! 

 History Trip 

To support our History Topic on Toys we shall be 
going on a trip to Newarke House Museum in   

Leicester, on Wednesday 12th October. We shall 
leave school around 9.30am and be back just before 
home time. The cost for this trip will be £7 per child 
(this is to cover coach travel and our own room at 
the museum for lunch). You will be able to pay this 
on Parent Pay. If you wish your child to go please 
can you pay by Friday 7th Octo-
ber at the latest. Children who do 

not go will still be required to 
attend school on that day. 


